
Dear Parents,  
 
Our 12th annual MRJH 5K Run the Ridge will be held this year on Tuesday, May 29th.   

In year’s past, we have sent home registration forms to be filled out and returned with 
payment and t-shirt size ordering information.  This year, we would like to go paperless 
and do as much as possible online.  The following directions will help make sure your 
student (and you!) are signed up for the 5K and have ordered your free t-shirt.  

a) Log on to onestop.alpineschools.org.  Detailed instructions are attached 
if you need additional help logging on. 

b) Select your MRJH student and click on “Pay Fees”.   
c) Under the “School Optional” tab, click the + sign to expand.   
d) The entry fee for MRJH Students is $10.00; the entry fee for all others is 

$15.00.  Select your shirt size(s) when you pay the appropriate entry 
fee(s). 

e) If you would prefer not to pay online, please feel free to stop by the school.  
Our finance secretary, Amber Gardiner, will be happy to help you.  

Please note that whether you choose to pay online or in person, 5K registration fees 
are due by 3:00 p.m., Monday, May 14th, 2018. 

Participants who register after this date might NOT receive a 5K T-shirt. 

Also attached is a 5K business sponsorship form.  Businesses donating $100 or more in 
items, prizes, or funds, will be advertised on the back of the runners’ t-shirts.  Business 
sponsorship forms will also be available here at MRJH for your convenience.  We would 
be grateful for whatever you can contribute! 

Thank you, we are looking forward to another exceptional 5K! 

MRJH Administration 

 


